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Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: PSCR 2025-0433

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 14 April 2025 for:

1. What will Kainga Ora be selling or developing in Wellington City or the Hutt Valley?

2. What projects have been approved in Wellington City or the Hutt Valley for community
housing providers since May 2024?

3. Will any community housing strategic partners be building in Wellington City or the Hutt
Valley?

Wehavetransferred yourfirst question to Kainga Ora; and questionstwo and three to the Ministry
of Housing and Urban Development as the information to which your request relates to is not
held by the Public Service Commission but is believed to be held by Kainga Ora and the Ministry
of Housing and Urban Development.

In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to
transfer your request.

You will hear further from Kainga Ora and the Ministry of Housing and Urban Development
concerning your request.

Yours sincerely

Nicky Dirks
Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





